
TOWN COUNCIL SPECIAL MEETING 
May 28, 2009 

 
A special session of the Jamestown Town Council was called to order at the Jamestown 
Town Hall in the Rosamond A. Tefft Council Chambers at 93 Narragansett Avenue at 
4:00 p.m. by Council President Julio J. DiGiando, for the purpose of interviewing 
committee applicants.  The following members were present: 

Michael White, Vice-President 
William Kelly 

            Barbara Szepatowski 
Robert W. Sutton, Jr. 

also present: 
Arlene D. Petit, Town Clerk 

 
The following candidates appeared before the Town Council for the purpose of being 
interviewed: 
TIME APPLICANT COMMITTEE 
4:00 p.m. Dolores Christman (Dem) Board of Canvassers (reappointment) 
4:10 p.m. Barbara Hamilton Porter (Rep) Tax Assessment Board of Review  

(reappointment) 
4:20 p.m. Jean Britton (Dem) Board of Canvassers  
4:30 p.m. Anne Livingston (Dem) Board of Canvassers  
4:40 p.m. Carol Nelson-Lee (Dem) Board of Canvassers 
4:50 p.m. Rosemary Enright Planning Commission 
5:00 p.m. Duncan Pendlebury Planning Commission 
5:10 p.m. Richard Lynn Planning Commission 
5:20 p.m. Clayton Carlisle Town Buildings and Facilities Committee  
 
The Town Clerk was instructed to set up a second interview with the applicants for the 
Planning Commission.  Each Planning Commission applicant will be interview for one-
half hour on Monday, June 22, 2009 beginning at 4:30 p.m.  
 
The Council completed the interviews at 5:30 p.m. and adjourned at that time.  
 
Attest: 
 
 
 
Arlene D. Petit 
Town Clerk 
 
c: Town Council Members (5) 
 Town Administrator 
 Town Solicitor 
 Administrative Circulation 
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